SPECIAL MEETING JUNE 15, 1993

The special meeting of the Birch Run Township Board was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Supervisor Edward Magnus.

Present for the Board in addition to Magnus were Sheila DiBerardino, clerk; Katrina Zietz, treasurer; Joanne Strahm, Larry Russell, Jackie Hayes, and Gary St. Charles, trustees. James Totten, manager, was also present.

Five people were in the audience.

Questions and discussion centered on a tentative agreement with the Village of Birch Run concerning the Dixie Highway water main.

Motion by DiBerardino, supported by Hayes to accept the agreement as outlined for the board with the Village of Birch Run to resolve Dixie Highway water main ownership. Motion carried 7-0.

Motion by Strahm, supported by Hayes to adjourn at 8:20 p.m. Motion carried 7-0.

Sheila DiBerardino, Clerk Birch Run Township